
Appeals 

Parents who are not offered a place at their preferred school or schools are 

given the right of appeal to an independent school admission appeals panel. If 

this happens to you, the relevant admissions authority will send you a letter 

that will give you further information and will explain what to do next, 

including the deadline for appealing (if you want your appeal to be heard along 

with all of the other appeals for that school) and who to contact.  For further 

information regarding School Admission Appeals, please click on the link below 

which will take you to the School Admission Appeals section on the 

Cumberland Council Website. 

https://legacy.cumberland.gov.uk/childrensservices/schoolsandlearning/lss/applyforasecon

daryschoolplace2015/admissionappeals.asp 
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